
 
 

This year, panel discussions and workshops will focus on gender issues, citizenship 

and leadership, race relations and interfaith leadership. The summit will strengthen 

formal and informal international academic partnerships, sharing the emerging UFS 

international network with its partner organisations, while expanding opportunities for 

new cooperative initiatives, and enhancing international exposure of UFS staff and 

students by creating opportunities for vibrant intercultural interaction and exchange 

on campus.   

New possibilities for participation in international research partnerships in diverse 

research areas will be explored, as well as issues relating to diversity and 

transformation and the exchange of ideas and international experiences that 

contribute to the rethinking of curricula and educational approaches in Higher 

Education. 

As part of the programme, delegates will visit the Qwaqwa Campus on 10 July 2015, 

where they will interact with the leadership of the campus, its staff and students and 

enjoy the arts and cultural experience of the Eastern Free State.  The summit will 

end with a visit to various sites in Bloemfontein, where delegates will engage in 

community-based outreach activities in disadvantaged communities around the city. 


